
KING WILLIAM COUNTY 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The King William County Board of Zoning Appeals will hold a Public Hearing on 
Tuesday, June 29, 2010 at 7:30 PM in the King William County Administration 
Building Board Room at 180 Horse Landing Road, King William Court House to 
consider the following matter: 
 
Case SE-02-10 – (Owners/Applicants: Dana G. Rose, Sherri L. Rose, Sean B. 
Lennon and Betty R. Lennon  --  Request for a Special Exception from Section 86-
534 of the Zoning Ordinance to restore a dwelling that has been damaged to more 
than 50% of its value.  The property is zoned A-C (Agricultural-Conservation) and 
shown as Tax Map Parcel 30-73 on the King William County Tax Maps.  The Land 
Use Plan designates Agricultural-Conservation for this parcel.  The property is 
located in the Acquinton Magisterial District approximately .75 miles north/east of 
the end of State Route 616 (East Chinquapin Road).  
 
Anyone having an interest in this matter is invited to provide public hearing 
testimony before the Board of Zoning Appeals.  Written testimony also will be 
accepted prior to the hearing, which may be directed to the Director of Community 
Development.  All records pertaining to this matter are available for review during 
regular business hours in the Planning Department, located in the County 
Administration Building at 180 Horse Landing Road, King William, VA 23086. 
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